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                                Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
Working Group for UPR 

Interactive Dialogue on Report of Kuwait

January 2020
The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Kuwait and thanks for the UPR National Report presented. 

Serbia welcomes the efforts invested and measures taken by the authorities of Kuwait on the improvement of the human rights in general. In particular, we commend the collaboration with the UN human rights mechanisms,  and devotion to the accomplishment of the 2030 Sustainable Development Goals. 

We, also appreciate the legislation that have been enacted to safeguard the rights of working women.
 We would like to recommend to Kuwait the following:

- to continue to implement policies and programs for combating all forms of domestic violence against women and children, including violence against domestic workers;

- to continue it legislative and legal measures in the promotion and protection of the rights of persons with disabilities.

We wish Kuwait a successful review process.
